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Introduction
I worked as the Civic 
Engagements Intern for 
Centre College in 
efforts to prepare for 
the upcoming

Results & Future Work

Civic Engagement

There was a large level of uncertainty on 
election day plans coming for students, 
states, and counties. It was difficult to 
create a plan to make my efforts as efficient 
as possible but through this challenge I’ve 
grown on my leadership and organizational 
skills. This upcoming Fall term, I will 
continue to work on voter engagement 
throughout Centre Campus and I can't wait 
to display my efforts this summer on a social 
media platform. Working alongside ALL IN 
and Voter Friendly Campus (VFC) this fall 
will assist me with the uncertainty and help 
prepare me for the upcoming year.

Throughout the summer, I've been faced 
with the challenge of transferring my work 
remotely to make it more accessible to the 
Centre Community across the world. In 
most instances, I was developing, 
organizing, and designating a variety of 
ways for students to be informed, educated 
about the upcoming election by  shifting
the dynamic of Voter Registration. I used

Voter Engagement

more safety 
precautions and
designating most of 
the work through 
technology. To the 
right is an example of 
a fillable sheet I’ve 
designed that I intend 
to use this upcoming 
fall term.

Acknowledgments
The support of Jessie Weasner and Sophia 
Lombardo made preparing for the 
upcoming school year easier.

presidential election and promote a 
civically engaged campus.
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My internship was focused on civic 
engagement but specific to voter 
engagement. I’ve attended webinars, 
designed flyers, built partnerships, and 
created workshops while keeping myself 
informed on the political world. I’ve had 
the opportunity to join Jack Layden and 
Anahit Grigoryan on Centre’s first annual 
S.T.A.G.E.S. Leadership Program where I 
hosted a civic engagement workshop.


